
Poster Competition! 

 

We are participating in the first Chester Active Travel Festival – more details to 

follow, or click on the link below: 

https://atfest.uk/ 

The festival is part of a wider plan to make Chester a cleaner, greener and healthier 

place to live, work and play.   

 

As part of this exciting event, junior pupils (Y3-6) are invited to submit an A4 poster 

to encourage active travel (walking, cycling and wheeling for short journeys, to 

make them physically active). 

Please bring your posters in to class by next Monday, June 12th, at the latest. 

The best entries will go forward to be judged by the festival organisers. 

 

 

https://atfest.uk/

